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To: Auburn Planning Board 

 

From: Doug Greene, AICP, RLA; Urban Development Coordinator 

 

Date: November 14, 2017 

 

RE: Planning Board Notification of Street Discontinuance 

 

 

A proposed development in the Troy Street area will be considered by the Planning Board at 

your December 12, 2017 meeting.  One component of this development is a proposed 

Discontinuance of Troy Street between Hampshire Street and Troy Street.  The Staff will be 

making a full presentation of that project at that meeting. 

 

One of the required steps found in State Law for the Discontinuance of Municipal Streets is for 

the Planning Board to be notified.  Please consider this memo to be that required notification. 

 

 

 

 


